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D. Jeffrey Ireland, Esquire
Smith & Schnacke
200 Courthouse Plaza, NE
P.O. Box 1817 IN RESPONSE REFER
Dayton, OH 45401 TO F01A-84-604

Deat Mr. Ireland:

This is in response to your letter dated July 19, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents regarding
the Office of Investigation (01) report on the Zimmer Nuclear Generating
Station.

The NRC presently has four (4) F0IA requests for information on the
Zimer investigation. The documents have been inventoried and the staff
is currently working on a release determination.

The investigation action on Zimmer has not been completed. When the
final report of the investigation is issued, it and the background
material may be withheld pending a U.S. Department of Justice investigation.

We will respond when the investigation is completed.

Sinciely,
,

-

-
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J M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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